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Members of the Planning Commission
Having lived on the Island for 31 years and been on the HRB Board for a great portion of that time, I
recommend approval of the Wintergreen Project.
I feel it meets Guiding Principles 3,4 and 6. HRB is a good partner in this project, which would make the
31 homes affordable in perpetuality.
 
We all know what a crisis housing is on Bainbridge. Approval of this project may help to alleviate some of
this stress.
 
Thank you
Tina Gilbert
HRB Board Member
BYS Board President
And a proud member of the Bainbridge Community
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